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Osbaldwick Academy Newsletter  
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Please be aware that the gates at the Lane site are 

shut during school hours, as a safeguarding issue.  

Please can we ask that parents/carers do not open 

the gates, unless you have been given authority to 

do so.  The car park is for staff & visitors only.   Blue 

badge holders are exempt from this & can continue 

using the car park as agreed with Miss Barringer. 

Thank you for your co-operation. 

New Member of Staff 

We would like to introduce a new member of staff 

within the office.  Tracy Christie will be joining us 

shortly as Business Manager.  We would like to 

welcome her on board. 
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Please be aware that Friday 16th November at 

midnight is the cut off date to avoid delivery 

charges.  If orders are placed after this date 

you will be charged for delivery.  Thank you 
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Mrs Ross would like to ask if you have 

any cars or dolls which you can donate to 

school for her lunchtime Endeavour Club.  Please 

drop any donations off at the school office.  Many 

thanks 
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A huge thank you to everyone today dressing in their pyjama�[s to support Children in Need.  What a wide 

range of fashionable PJ�[s we have!  The Children and Staff have had a superb day, lots of laughter all for a 

good cause.  Also a big thank you to our cook for making very tasty Pudsey biscuits.  Thank you all for your 

generous donations.  We will be counting them up and will let you know the total in the next newsletter. 



 

�K�������^�}���l�������Ç 

We had a great turn out of odd socks on Monday to raise awareness for anti-bullying week.  Our assembly focused 

on respect and kindness to each other and I am pleased and proud of our children�[s behaviour and support for each 

other.  Miss Barringer 
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Y6 had a great afternoon having Henna designs applied to their hands, as part of our RE curriculum.  They look amazing. 
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Our athletics team were sensational at the indoor event at Huntington Secondary School.  On the track we won most of the 

races.  Too many third places eventually meant we were narrowly beaten by Huntington Primary beating New Earswick, Haxby 

Rd and Dunnington.  Fantastic teamwork by our Y5 and 6.  Well done all.   


